
MINUTES FROM THE MARCH 20, 2023 MEETING 
  
The meeting was called to order by President Doug Winz at 7:06 p.m.  There were 23 members present. 
The members were thanked for an outstanding potluck dinner.  The different selections were awesome.  
A thank you letter was read by the treasurer, Karen Winz, from the Missoula Aging Service, thanking us 
for our donation to the “Meals on Wheels” program. 
 
Perry reminded us of the tour to Fort Conan on June 15, 2023. Details are to follow. 
The tour directors are setting up garage tours for us for later this year.  They are open for suggestions for 
future tours. 
 
Our next meeting will be April 17, 2023.  Our May 15th meeting will be at Fred & Mary’s garage.   
 
The 50/50 was won by Bernie and Sharon Wryn.  Sharon opted to donate it back much to Bernie’s 
surprise!  Thank you for the $15 donation. 
 
The meeting adjourned and Jeff Stevens gave a presentation on Lincoln Continental cars and the history 
of their existence.   
 

 
 



 
 

 


